
March 2024 

Greetings for March 

 

Hello Fellow Members! 
 
It’s hard to believe that we are in the 3rd month of 2024, and we only had one bad snow 
for the year. February was a very mild winter month and now we are ready for that 
early spring. We are eager to get our Vettes out for some road trips. I believe that we 
have something for everybody to enjoy including road trips that have been planned for 

our spring and summer weather. So, pick out the ones that you like and sign up and enjoy your cars and 
the members of NICC.  
 
The attendance at the meetings has been small. I realize that in the winter months some of our 
members head to the warm weather and that is part of the reason. The weather affects the attendance 
also, but it’s nice when we have large number of members at the monthly meetings. Go to the website 
2024 Event Calendar and pick out the activities you want to do or get involved in. We always need 
volunteers to get involved in the planning and development of activities such as: 

1. Wine tasting party 
2. Perryville road clean up 
3. Wings & Wheels Museum clean-up 
4. Smokin’ Coops night 
5. NCCC Convention week 
6. Spring run (Lake Geneva lunch and boat ride) 
7. Pecatonica Parade 
8. Leaf River Parade 
9. NICC /Bachrodt Car Show 
10. Bloomington Gold 2024 
11. NICC Low speed events 
12. Cars & Coffee Car Show 

 
Put on your calendar the first Wednesday of the month and come to the NICC meeting and enjoy the 
time that we have at our monthly meeting.  
 
Our club meetings are held at Sam’s Ristorante, Rockford on the first Wednesday of the month. The 
newsletter and website publish the schedule for meetings. I would love to see more members attend 
the membership meetings to add your voice to our decision making and to bring forth innovative ideas. 
Members are welcomed to attend the Board meeting. Guests are welcome to attend the social hour 
and membership meetings. Bring a Corvette enthusiast friend and have an enjoyable time. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns for the club. 

 

John M. Stupec        
   NICC President 
   Cell 815-997-3906 
   Email: jmstupec@aol.com 


